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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
It’s hard to believe we’ve almost the first term in our new school completed and Christmas is upon us. I want to thank you 
on behalf of all the staff and governors for your support and patience during this term as we settle into our beautiful new 
school with changing routines and procedures. I send a particular note of gratitude to all the members of our ever 
hardworking Parents’ Council who have done a wonderful job this term. On behalf of everyone here in the school, I wish 

you and your family a very Happy and Peaceful Christmas.  
 

DECEMBER DIARY DATES: 
 Monday 10th - ‘STAY and PLAY’ for parents and toddlers is taking place on 

form 1.30pm to 2.30pm. Please spread the word via your contacts.  

 Wednesday 12th   Pupils’ Christmas Dinner  

 Thursday 13TH - The Y2 Christmas Nativity takes place on Thursday 13th at 10:00am 

                               - The Twelve Days of Christmas. 
Some of our Y7 pupils are involved in Drumragh College’s ‘Twelve Days Of Christmas’ production which 
takes place at 7:00pm. Tickets are on sale from the school at £3 each.  

 Friday  14th - Our annual OPEN DAY takes place on from 9.15am to 11.30am. Pupils in Nursery 

& Y1 will be OFF SCHOOL that day.  Y2 pupils will attend school as normal. 

 Monday 17th  - The Y1 Show takes place on at 10:30am  

 Tuesday 18th – Y1-3 Parents’ Council ‘Christmas Movie Morning’ 

- Parents’ Council Meeting @ 7pm 

 Wednesday 19th – Nursery Christmas Show at 10:00am  

 Friday 21st – School closes at 12:00pm for Y1-Y3 pupils and 12:15 for Y5-Y7’s. 

PEDESTRIAN SAFETY 

 

PEDESTRIANS HAVE ‘RIGHT-OF-WAY’ ON ZEBRA CROSSINGS.   
1.We’ve had a few ‘close shaves’ in relation to some drivers going straight through the pedestrian 

crossings whilst children are actually on them. I would appeal to all drivers using the school car park to 

be extra vigilant at those very busy drop-off and pick-up times to ensure the safety of both children 

and adults alike. 

2. Please do not park on the road itself when waiting to collect children as it causes an obstruction to 

other road users (and tends to cause irritation with some).  

 

3. Y4-Y7 Pupils – NEW ENTRANCE  

From MONDAY 10th DECEMBER, all pupils in Years 4 to 7 are asked to enter the school using the new 

pathway to the left of the school (where they entered when we opened originally) and make their way 

to the Assembly Hall as usual.  

Y4-7 pupils will still EXIT the school for collection through the front door entrance as usual. 
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